
	
	

Haili Volleyball Tournament 
c/o Lyndell K. Lindsey 

131 Manulele St.   
Hilo, HI  96720 

Ph. (808) 961-3633 
 
Aloha everyone, 
 Please read through the application carefully because there have been some 
major changes.  We are hoping that these changes will make for a better 
tournament. 
 One of the biggest changes is “ALL” teams will pull out of their pool and will 
be seeded to play in the single elimination format; not just top two.  Because of this 
there will be many more matches scheduled, therefore, I am asking that all “B” and 
“A” teams be ready to play on Wednesday, Mar. 20th by 12:00 noon.  This will be 
dependent on the amount of teams entered in each division.  Because the deadline 
is Feb. 9th, hopefully it will give me enough time to give you early notice on whether 
we need to start at this time or not so that you may make your reservations 
accordingly. 
 Because there will be more matches scheduled due to everyone playing in 
the single-elimination format, Masters will not be allowed to play in more than one 
division as in the past.   
 In order to play everyone in the single-elimination format we have limited the 
amount of teams per division. Remember, your application, entry fee and Web point 
roster need to be received by Feb. 9, 2019 in order to be accepted.  This is a first-
come, first-served basis so please get your entry in as soon as possible.  Anything 
after this will be deemed late and will be charged a $50 late fee. 
 Remember, each team must have certified or qualified referees and scorers 
as required by their respective region.  If not, the team will need to pay $25 for an 
official/scorekeeper per match to perform their duties.  New for the Juniors is that 
the Second Referee (R2) must be a rostered adult for ALL age division matches. 
 No player may participate in any match in a division below his/her 
classification.  Disqualification of the player and/or team will result. 
 If you are asking for a special exemption this needs to be requested in 
writing and submitted to the Championship Desk prior to your first match.  

 
DEADLINE FOR ENTRY IS Saturday, FEB. 9TH, 2019. 

Hope to see you for our 62nd Annual Haili Volleyball Tournament 
 



  
 
 

	
	
	


